
 

 
 
 
22 July 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent 
  
Middle and Senior School ties are now available for purchase via SIMS Pay Online Shop at a cost of 
£5 each. 
  
Collection of ties will ONLY be available from Friday 21st August at the stationery shop. 
  
If you have not registered for SIMS Pay the instructions can be found at this link 
https://glenlolacollegiate.net/sims-parent-app/how-to-register-for-sims-pay/ 
  
No cash payments will be accepted. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Mr B Montgomery 
Vice Principal 
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